Oy,
Tlopd's Register of Bhipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

3rd October, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 26th ultimo respecting Messrs. C. van der Giessen &
Zonen's Yard No. 657, and to acquaint you that the contents
have been duly noted.

One set of the plans forwarded by you is being
returned under separate cover, and I have to state that the
alterations of the lengths of ereclions, shown on these plans,
are approved. The duplicate set of plans is being
retained for reference.

I amy Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
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